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Just a reminder that your MEMBERSHIP
CARDS will need to be picked up at one of

the meetiqgs. They are not sent out unless LANDOWNER,S P|CN|C

you specifically request for yours to be

mailed to you. Your MEMBERSHIP # is on has been put on hold for

your magazine that you receive in the mail now. Will discuss this at

as well. the November meeting.

NEED HELP! we need some volunteers

for some trail work. The trail near the Ves- 2021-2021 Meeting Schedule

per Park needs some widening and leveling. Meetings held at 7:30 pm at the

Also the trail between Green Elm rd. and Co. Vesper Community Center, Refreshments pro-
. vided!

N needs brushing. PLEASE CALL IF INTER- October 14th

ESTED!

November 11th
December 9th

Sandra Green and Margie Straka will be
January 13th

sharing the Secretary position. Sandra will
do the newsletters and Margie will attend February 10th

the meetings to take minutes. Sandrais March 10
looking for a replacement for the Secretary April 14th (Last Meeting)
position if anyone is interested as | am now
Town Clerk for Seneca.

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION

Just a reminder, the AWSC changed the membership dues in March of 2019. They now expire
each year on June 30 and start over on July 1.

Single membership is $20.00 Family is $30.00

Dues can be paid in person at the meetings (preferred method) or sent to: Connie Verjinsky,
Treasurer; 820 25" Ave S; Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54495

Sincerely, Secretary: Sandra Green

Cell: 715-315-8014 or vespersnowdrifterssecretary@gmail.com,
You can also reach me on Facebook at Sandra Huber-Green

President: Dave Straka, dstraka@live.com / Cell: 715-459-2986 /| Home: 715-569-4034.
Vice President: Justin Dahl, justindahl91@hotmail.com
Treasurer: Connie Verjinsky, cverjinsky@wctc.net/ Cell: 715-459-4865




